
SEPAC – Special Education Parent Advisory Council 

The Hull Public School SEPAC is seeking board members and parent members for 

the 2021-2022 school year.  SEPAC is a group of parents and educators working 

together to support students with disabilities and their families in our schools.  If 

you are interested in learning more, please contact Kristen Ryan, Director of 

Students Services, at kyryan@town.hull.ma.us.  
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